
Artillery OCS Alumni Chapter Inc. Privacy Policy 
(updated on July 20, 2023) 

The Artillery OCS Alumni Chapter Inc. respects your privacy. 
 
 

To be placed on the Artillery Alumni Chapter email and postal mailing lists, please provide us 
with your name, OCS class number, complete postal address and e-mail address. 

 
Postal mailings, e-mail notifications, Facebook posts and the Artillery OCS History website  
(http://artilleryocshistory.org/) are the primary means the Chapter uses to announce its 
activities and keep the alumni informed. 
 
You will receive an annual Alumni Chapter Newsletter by email (if we have your email address) 
or postal mail (if we have your current postal mailing address and no record of recent email 
contact). There may be other occasional mailings about Alumni Chapter activities such as 
reunions or other gatherings. Email will continue to be the preferred method of contact 
throughout the year.  
 
The Alumni Chapter has a policy of no disclosure of any type of information on its email and 
mailing lists to any outside individual or organization. 

 
Class mailing lists provided by graduates are encouraged to help us build our mailing list. 
Please share this Privacy Policy with other graduates as you compile your lists. 

 
Current postal address, email and phone numbers are important. Please contact us with any 
changes to ensure you continue to receive communications from the Artillery OCS Alumni 
Chapter. 

 
You can ask to be removed from the email and mailing lists at any time by contacting the 
Alumni Chapter by email at admin@artilleryocsalumni.com or by postal mail or phone at: 

 

Artillery OCS Alumni 
Chapter PO Box 33612 
Fort Sill, OK 73503 

Phone 580-355-5275 

http://artilleryocshistory.org/
mailto:admin@artilleryocsalumni.com

